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              Transfer/Release Form 
 

In accordance with Article VII of the NASM (National Association of Schools of Music) Code of Ethics, Claflin 

University Department of Music does not offer financial awards to transferring students without the written consent of 

the music executive of the institution in which you are currently enrolled. As such, please review the information 

supplied below. 

 

Instructions: 

• Complete Part I yourself; 

• Bring this form to the music executive (e.g., department head) at your current institution – requesting      

   that s/he complete Part II; 

• Mail to Or Fax this form directly to: 

 


